
January 30, 2008 
 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 

 
Dear Council Members: 
 

The attached resolution authorizes the Department of Public Works, Infrastructure 
Services Division to apply for a State of Wisconsin, Department of Natural Resources’ 

(WDNR) Municipal Flood Control Grant project titled Repairs of the Bank Stabilization 
of the Milwaukee River in the amount of $325,000. The DNR grant requires a 30% city 
match of $97,500 and the remaining $227,500 (70%) would be provided by the DNR.  

 
We recommend adoption of the attached resolution.  

 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
City Engineer 
 

 
 

Jeffrey M. Mantes 
Commissioner of Public Works 
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